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Nunavut Housing Corporation President appointed  
 

IQALUIT, Nunavut (January 6, 2000) - Manitok Thompson, Minister of Housing is 
pleased to announce the appointment of Pam Hine as the President of the Nunavut 
Housing Corporation. 
 
Reporting to Minister Thompson, Pam Hine comes to the Nunavut Housing Corporation 
with extensive experience in housing management. Most recently Ms.Hine worked for 
the Qikiqtaaluk Corporation as their director of real estate. She brings with her 14 years 
of experience in social housing projects during her tenure with Canada Mortgage and 
Housing Corporation. 
 
Housing Minister Manitok Thompson is pleased to have Ms Hine on board. 
 
This appointment is in keeping with the Nunavut Government’s commitment to housing 
as one of the priorities of the Nunavut Government. 
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